
From: Marcy Chestnut
To: Andre Dasent
Cc: Robert Ballenger; Joline Price; Kintéshia Scott; Josie Pickens; Phil Bertocci; Bakare, Adeolu; Thompson, Jo-Anne;

Garber, Matthew; Anthony Holzman; Bonnie.Pugh@exeloncorp.com; Stephanie Wein; David Masur; Beth
Wiesser; Maura Burke; Michael Skiendzielewski; Ed Markus; Steven Liang; Daniel Cantu-Hertzler; Scott Schwarz;
Ji Jun; Susan Crosby; Carl Schultz

Subject: Re: PWD Rate Case
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 4:27:08 PM

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Mr. Dasent:
Thank you for the update you provided regarding the Philadelphia Water Department's
pending general rate case, which has previously been suspended at the request of the
Department due to the emergency measures imposed as the result of the on-going COVID-19
pandemic.

As you noted there, the Department has decided to withdraw that rate request in light of the
"uncertainty over the anticipated duration of the continuing emergency measures" and
requested that I issue a procedural order allowing that withdrawal, without prejudice to any
position taken by any party in this or other proceedings.  

I want to be sure that everyone has had a chance to review this request.  Further, please
notify me on or before the close of business of Wednesday, June 3, 2020, if you have an
objection to the Department's request to withdraw the filing.  I expect that the Water,
Sewer and Storm Water Rate Board (Rate Board) will consider this item at its next regularly
scheduled meeting on June 10.

Marlane R. Chestnut
Hearing Officer

Virus-free. www.avast.com

On Fri, May 29, 2020 at 2:10 PM Andre Dasent <andre.c.dasent@gmail.com> wrote:
Judge Chestnut,

I hope that you and your family are well.

Pursuant to your request, attached please find an update concerning City and Commonwealth
COVID-19 policies/directives and the Water Department’s request for a procedural order
terminating the pending general rate proceeding.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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-Andre

Andre Dasent

Centre Square - East Tower

1500 Market Street, 12th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

(215) 519-8654


